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School Admissions for Reception Places 
The application process for a Reception place in 
September 2024 in now open. The easiest way 
to apply is online and further information can 
be found on the Staffordshire County Council 
web site. The closing date for applications is 
15th January 2024. 

Autumn Fundraising Update 
We wanted to thank everyone who made      
donations during our Autumn first half term 
fundraising events. This is how much we raised: 
 
MacMillan Coffee Morning—£461.67 
Hello Yellow—£152 
Wear it Pink—£123 
 
All three charities are extremely grateful for our 
donations. 

Data Collection Forms 
Just a quick reminder: Could you please return 
your data collection forms to the School Office 
as soon as possible? Many thanks. 

 

Odd Socks Day 
Reminder: Monday is Odd Socks Day and we 
would like the children to wear odd socks to 
school with their school uniform (or PE kit for 
those children who have PE on Mondays). This 
will mark the start of our anti-bullying week 
theme which will explored throughout the week 
in class and in assemblies. 

Christmas Raffle and Hamper Donations 
 
On Friday 1st December, we will be having a 
non-uniform day in school. In exchange for the 
children wearing their own clothes, the school 
and the PTFA would like to ask for donations for 
our Christmas Hamper raffle where winners will 
be selected during the last week of term before 
the Christmas holidays. Donations could         
include: festive chocolates, small gifts, gift sets, 
bottles! 
Raffle tickets are now available for parents to 
buy via ParentPay. 
Thank you in advance for your support. 

https://ems.staffordshire.gov.uk/CitizenPortal/en?_gl=1*17rw9zy*_ga*MTU4NTc2NTYyMC4xNjk0MDE2ODkw*_ga_L5SP43WS7L*MTY5OTI3NjE1OS4xNS4wLjE2OTkyNzYxNTkuMC4wLjA.
https://ems.staffordshire.gov.uk/CitizenPortal/en?_gl=1*17rw9zy*_ga*MTU4NTc2NTYyMC4xNjk0MDE2ODkw*_ga_L5SP43WS7L*MTY5OTI3NjE1OS4xNS4wLjE2OTkyNzYxNTkuMC4wLjA.
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